
Squish Evaluation License Agreement

This agreement is made by and between froglogic GmbH ("froglogic"), and you (either an 
individual or a legal entity) ("Licensee").

1. froglogic developed and originated Squish including source code, documentation and example 
programs ("Licensed Software"). The Licensed Software is protected by copyright laws and 
international copyright treaties, as well as other intellectual property laws and treaties. 
froglogic retains all rights not expressly granted.

2. By installing, copying, or otherwise using the Licensed Software, Licensee agrees to be bound
by the terms of this Agreement. If Licensee does not agree to the terms of this Agreement, 
Licensee should not install, copy, or otherwise use the Licensed Software.

3. Upon Licensee's acceptance of the terms and conditions of this Agreement, froglogic grants 
Licensee the right to use the Licensed Software for the sole purpose of evaluation in the manner
provided below.

4. Licensee may install the Licensed Software on an unlimited amount of computers, provided the 
Licensee is the only user of the Licensed Software.

5. Licensee may modify the Licensed Software except for altering or removing any details of 
ownership, copyright, trademark or other property right connected with the Licensed Software.

6. Licensee may not distribute the Licensed Software, modified or unmodified, separately or as 
part of any software package.

7. This Licensed Software is time-limited. All rights granted to Licensee in this agreement will
be void after the end of the evaluation period, which is no later than 31 days after Licensee 
received the Licensed Software. You must destroy all copies of the Software after the expiration
of the evaluation period and must not keep any copy and/or any portion of the Software.

8. Licensee acknowledges and agrees that for the purpose of this agreement, froglogic may 
collect, use, transfer and disclose personal data pertaining to Users as well as any other 
employees and directors of the Licensee and its contractors relevant for carrying out the intent
of this agreement. Such personal data may be collected from the Licensee or directly from the 
relevant individuals. The parties acknowledge that with regard to such personal data processed 
hereunder, froglogic shall be regarded as the Data Controller under the applicable data 
protection legislation. froglogic shall process any such personal data in accordance with its 
privacy policies and practices, which will comply with all applicable requirements of the 
General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) and any national implementing laws and regulations.

9. The Software is provided AS IS with NO WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, INCLUDING THE WARRANTY OF 
DESIGN, MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.


